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Workers’ Compensation Commission

February 25, 2022

Advisory Notice

                                             Nuts and Bolts Workshop

Due to the low number of registrants for the Commission’s Nuts and Bolts Workshops scheduled for March 3 and March 10, it is necessary for us to cancel the morning and afternoon sessions on March 3 and the morning session on March 10. The afternoon session on March 10 will proceed as planned. Individuals who are registered for the sessions on March 3 and the morning of March 10 will be contacted to determine if they want to attend the afternoon session on March 10. The registration fee for an individual who is registered for the March 3 and March 10 morning session will be refunded if they are unable to attend the afternoon session March 10. 

If you need additional information, please contact Amy Proveaux at aproveaux@wcc.sc.gov or 

803-737-5744.

We apologize for any inconvenience this may have created. 

Gary M Cannon 

Executive Director

TEL:  (803) 737-5700
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